
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

November 29, 1995

Darrel Mitchell
Sr. Assistant Business Manager
Local Union 1245
International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

P.O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Dear Mr. Mitchell:
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PG&E Staff: For your information.
UTA:Contract Index 205,305

Thanks,
Darrel November 30,1995

This will confirm a discussion held on this date between you and Doris Spingola
of this department.

It is the understanding of the Parties that there should be no adverse impact to
the bid rights of General Construction employees as the result of classification
consolidations or classcode changes.

For example, where GC and Division classifications shared the identical
classcode in the "next lower" category of a line of progression, GC employees
have received 205.7(c) bid status and it is the intent of the parties that there
should be no change as a result of a classification consolidation or classcode
change.

Sincerely,

David J. Bergman
Chief Negotiator

cc: Doris Spingola


